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ol

Today 22 new hires join the Inspectorate. These are qualified resources who, with colleagues who joined in
December, enrich the ISIN workforce, which is currently being completed. The new staff will carry out both legal-
administrative and technical-scientific tasks. To wish the new employees a good job, the Director, Maurizio Pernice,
and the managers of the Inspectorate.

"Your entry was expected and necessary," commented Pernice. “There is a lot of work to do. The competences of
the Inspectorate are many and require everyone's commitment. But the long journey that awaits you, albeit
demanding, will certainly be full of satisfactions and gratifications. My warmest welcome wishes."
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